
 
 

 

Dear Parent/Carer  

At the end of every academic year, Year 11 students have the opportunity to purchase a leavers’ 

hoodie as a memento of their final year at St John Fisher Catholic Comprehensive School. 

The Leavers’ Hoodies will be available for £26.00 and are available in a range of sizes and colours. 

The hoodies will have a large ‘23’ printed on the back, containing the names of all the students in 

the year group, and will also feature a St John Fisher logo on the front. In addition, all hoodies will 

be personalised for students with their name or preferred nickname printed above the ‘23’ on the 

back. 

For more information a sizing guide is available, click on the following link 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/leavers-hoodies. Please take care when selecting 

your size as refunds and exchanges will not be possible. 

 

To order your leavers hoodie click on the following link and use the in login in derails below 

https://www.schoolleaverscompany.co.uk/leavers-hoodies-login  
  
Your login details are as follows: 
  
USERNAME: SL63162 
  
PASSWORD: 63162stjohn 
  

The deadline for ordering Hoodies is Friday 5th May 2023. No orders will be accepted after 

this date.  

 

If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Oni  
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